
 
From: Jason Lesage [mailto:Jason@volunteerburnaby.ca]  
Sent: June-25-19 12:34 PM 
To: Clerks 
Subject: Executive Committee meeting - September 4 
 
Good afternoon, 
 
My executive director and I met with Councillors Dhaliwal and Calendino last week to discuss our work 
in the community, and they suggested that we make a formal presentation to the Executive Committee 
when it meets on September 4. I called your office and was instructed to make this request via email. 
 
The individual presenting will be Dave Baspaly, Executive Director for Volunteer Burnaby. Please let me 
know if there’s space for us at this meeting. 
 
Thank you! 
 
 
Jason Lesage 
Community Engagement Coordinator 
 

 
 

Office: 604.294.5533 
Mobile: 604.910.6881 
 

203 - 2101 Holdom Avenue 
Burnaby, BC  V5B 0A4 
 

www.volunteerburnaby.ca  
 

Get social with us! Follow us on: 
 

                             
 
 
The information transmitted is intended only for the person(s) to whom it is addressed. Any unauthorized retransmission, 
dissemination or other use of, or taking any action on its contents is strictly prohibited. If you have received this message in 
error, please notify the sender and delete this message without reading, copying or forwarding it to anyone. 
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